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DECEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 
  

The FARA Membership would like to extend our Christmas 

greetings to you and your family, thanking you for your  

support in this past year. We also wish you God’s richest 

blessings in this Advent season and 2024! 
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A Look Back At Our Projects in 2023... 

Katakwi Church Roof Repair—Building now ready for roof  installation. 

WATER SANITATION PROJECT 

COMPLETED (Above & Left) 
SCHOOL DESK PROJECT COMPLETED 

TOILET SANITATION PROJECT COMPLETED (5 Star School) 

(Left) PIGLETS DONATED 

(Above) BICYCLE DONATED (5 Star School) 
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GOATS DONATED (for the families of a new church plant) 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT US: Furaha Africa Relief Association 

14 Nordal Close, Wetaskiwin, AB T9A 0P1 

Ph. 780-364-0105; Email: fararelief@gmail.com 

Website: www.fararelief.com 

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/fararelief.com; Instagram.com/fararelief/  

MISSION TRIP TEAM TO UGANDA IN MARCH 

Ken & Julie Wiebe; Kathy Smith;  

Julie Brundage; Ashleigh Adams,  

along with Tim & Colleen Stevenson 

40th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION IN  

AUGUST AT THE WETASKIWIN CHURCH OF 

GOD, HONOURING 40 YEARS OF THE CHURCH 

OF GOD IN UGANDA, ALONG WITH  

CELEBRATING 35 YEARS THE FURAHA CHILD 

SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM HAS PARTNERED 

WITH THE MINISTRY IN UGANDA TO CARRY 

OUT THIS PROGRAM AND  

SPECIFIED PROJECTS AND RELIEF. 

THERE’S STILL TIME TO CHECK OUT  

OUR CHRISTMAS CATALOGUE  

AND DONATE A SPECIAL GIFT  

THAT WILL ASSIST MANY NEEDS IN UGANDA. 

SEE OUR WEBSITE TO DONATE:  

https://www.fararelief.com 

https://www.fararelief.com

